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SPONSOR’S BLOCK 

It’s hard to believe that we joined this wonderful group of people 4 years ago.  When we joined, we had 2 

wheels and I was not riding.  Shortly after joining, our 2 wheels became 3 wheels and I was back to being a 

co-rider.  Best decision we ever made. 

 

We have enjoyed some great rides with Chapter G. We have participated in Wing Ding, Spring Fling, Ride-

in, dinner rides, camping trips, special events and Chapter visits. 

 

Another thing  that happens is you start collecting ‘toys’. When we started we had no camper,  so we  got  

a Kwik Kamp II to join in the camping events. Then of course a toy hauler, that we use for camping and 

hauling the trike.  But for those trips that aren’t camping, but are overnight, we found out you need a tow 

behind trailer for your luggage. I must say you can accumulate a lot of ‘toys’ being part of GWRRA.  

 

We have met so many new people through this organization and everyone is super friendly. It’s like on big 

family.  So glad we joined! 

 

Mary & John Eicher 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

KY OPS MEETING 
The KY Ops meeting was held the last weekend in January, and the District Staff did an excellent job!  

Friday night a few members enjoyed the Cincinnati Cyclone hockey game. Saturday morning had a great 

participation for the Ops meetings.  Saturday night, the district held a Sock Hop, to close out the weekend.   
 

A few awards were presented over the weekend. 
 

First we want to congratulate Chapter G for winning the Newsletter of the Year!  

Congratulations to Chapter K’s COY for winning the COY Mascot for the COY program. 

 

We also want to congratulate the Sock Hop Winners! 

 

Queen and King of the Sock Hop : Leah Cridlin & Ron Harper  

Best Dress for the Time Period: Rick Artmayer & Roxie Wilkinson 

Dance off Competition: John and Robbie Feldkamp  

 

Can’t believe Gwen 

talked me into this 

Dance Off! 

John Eicher  

COY 2022 
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OFFICERS  

Chapter Team Directors 

Randy and Kim Pommier 

859-466-1558 

cd@chapterg.org 

Assistant Chapter Director 

Donita Nardi 

859-379-5141 

acd@chapterg.org 

Chapter Treasurer 

Luanne Williams 

859-331-9475 

treasurer@chapterg.org 

Chapter Membership  

Enhancement 

Jerry and Luanne Williams 

 

859-331-9475 

mec@chapterg.org 

Ride Coordinators 

Chuck and Judy Norris 

859-586-7084 

ridecoordinator@chapterg.org 

STAFF  

50/50 Coordinators 

Dean & Kim Hedger 

859-743-2665 

50-50@chapterg.org 

Awards Coordinator 

Gary Heil 

859-341-7484 

awards@chapterg.org 

Historian 

OPEN 

 

history@chapterg.org 

Motorist Awareness  

Coordinator 

Charlie Hobbs 

 

859-689-4955 

map@chapterg.org 

Newsletter Editor 

Mary Eicher 

859-630-1642 

newsletter@chapterg.org 

Pins & Patches 

Judy Norris 

859-743-7707 

pinsandpatches@chapterg.org 

Social Secretary 

Rena Hobbs 

859-389-4955 

social@chapterg.org 

Special Events 

Leah Cridlin 

859-534-5292 

specialevents@chapterg.org 

Technical Educator 

OPEN 

 

technical@chapterg.org 

Webmaster 

Kim & Rick Artmayer 

859-534-5351 

webmaster@chapterg.org 

2022 Couple of the Year 

John & Mary Eicher 

859-630-1642 

coy@chapterg.org 

2022 Individual of the Year 

Steve Poat 

859-816-7628 

ioy@chapterg.org 
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March means Spring is on its way.  Which means it is 

time for activities to pick up within the G. Some of 

us are making plans to go to Spring Fling, we hope 

you will join us.  If you have any questions, please 

let us know.   

 

If you have an idea of a fun event you think the 

chapter would enjoy, please contact me.  I am al-

ways ready to plan the next fun event. 

 

As you know all events are special whenever you 

attend! 

 

Lucky Charms to you! 

Chapter G Members, it’s March! We have almost 

made it through the dreaded winter months. As I 

look out my kitchen window this week, a flock of 

robins flew into the yard. That HAS to be a true sign 

of spring! The bike is in the shop getting a checkup 

before the trip to Texas, so things are looking up. We   

are both excited about this riding season due to all 

the fun things we have planned as a Chapter and the 

opportunity for us to do more things on our own. 

 

February was a good month and those who missed 

the dinner ride at Gary and Darlene’s playhouse was 

a lot of fun. We learned a couple of new games had 

a bunch of good food and laughed ourselves silly. 

 

March is the G’s birthday and we will celebrate all 

month. Our meeting and birthday party will be 

March 1, 2022 with socializing at 6:60 and gathering 

at 7:00.  Then Friday a visit to Chapter H in Shel-

byville.  Our dinner ride will start with bowling at 

3:00 pm, then dinner at Harmons BBQ at 5:00 pm. 

On March 16th, a group will be heading down to 

Texas for 10 days. We will be stopping to see Tom 

and Charlotte Hall to say HOWDY from Chapter G. 

Should have tales to tell when they return. Or, is it 

“what happens in Texas, stays in Texas” hmm… 

 

Since it is close to riding season beginning, make 

sure you begin to look at the bikes that have sat in 

storage. Think about maybe putting a shine on it 

during a warm day. Can’t wait for the ice cream rides 

to start in April. Maybe we’ll make a few this year! 
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Meet 3/19 @ 9:15am 

Depart 3/19 @ 9:30am 

1st Destination—Chapter C Gathering—Lexington 

Roosters—11:00 am Eat / 12:00 Meet 

Depart after gathering for Henderson,, KY (approx. 3 hrs.) 

2nd Destination—Comfort Inn– Henderson 

Dinner at Metzger’s Tavern or Hometown Roots 

Wine & Slipper Night at hotel 

3rd Destination 3/20—Chapter K Gathering—Henderson 

Golden Corral—12:00 Eat—1:00 meet 

Depart after gathering for home - approx. 3—4 hrs. 
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Hello Chapter G Friends, 

 

GWRRA and Chapter G’s core principle is having 

Fun.  Check out our Kentucky District’s newsletter to 

see the monthly publication called “Here’s The 

Scoop.”  The articles are from GWRRA members 

who share their ideas on having fun whether it is 

traveling or games that they have played within 

their chapter or district.  We might find something 

we can do in the future. 

 

We always feel spring is on its way once we get 

through the month of February.  We are inching 

closer and closer.  Let’s have fun with all of the 

planned events, long weekends, meetings, and ice 

cream rides in 2022.  Let’s show fellow bikers how 

much fun Chapter G has.  

 

Also, please check your membership cards for expi-

ration dates to ensure that your membership is cur-

rent.  Please contact us if any of your contact infor-

mation has changed—we don’t want you to miss 

anything.  If you have any questions or need assis-

tance, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Please check out all the GWRRA benefits by visiting: 

GWRRA.ORG 

Hi Chapter G, 
 
Congratulations to our winners from the February 
Get Together!!  Randy Pommier won the $10 mem-
bership draw this month. Carol Redd won 1st place of 
$30, Peggy Thornton won 2nd place of $18 and Jerry 
Williams won 3rd place of $12.  
 
Thank you to all who participated at the February 
Gathering.  
 
I want to thank Dean Hedger for doing a great job 
selling tickets at our February Gathering!!  If it wasn’t 
for Dean selling our tickets and our wonderful mem-
bers purchasing our 50/30/20 tickets, we wouldn’t 
have the opportunity to do the fun events that we do 
each year. 
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On Sunday, March 20, 2022, at 11:33 a.m. EDT for those of us in the Northern Hemisphere, we celebrate 
the arrival of the Vernal (Spring) Equinox. This means riding season begins! Please be sure to verify your 
machine is ready, and any maintenance work or other nagging concern has been rectified before you hit 
the road. Also, be sure to check your riding gear, and plan to make those replacement purchases at the 
next rally to support the vendors and the organization. But most important of all, be sure to verify your 
personal condition. Time waits for no one, and Winter has been long and cold. As motorcycling is a physi-
cal activity, perhaps now is a suitable time to visit your doctor and get an annual check-up. 
 
 Normally, I would also recommend each Member check their Levels status to help them plan to take ad-
vantage of Rider Ed courses available at various rallies. Currently the Rider Education Database is still un-
dergoing updates and is inaccessible. As a reminder, Members in the Levels Program participate in an Ad-
vanced Rider or Trike Rider Course every three years to advance and maintain levels. The requirement is 
a full course (classroom and range) alternated with a range-only course every three years.  
 
The alternating requirement had been waived in 2020 and 2021. The waiver (Levels Grace Period) made it 
possible for more Members to experience time in the saddle to practice and improve their on-bike skills. 
Since many Members had stopped riding for an extended period due to public health restrictions, it was 
important to offer this compromise. The grace period was created for GWRRA Members participating in 
the Levels Program. Due to the restrictions caused by the health crisis, most Members were not able to 
renew their requirements to earn or maintain their Levels. Members who became non-current in their 
Levels on or after January 1, 2020, would not have their Levels adversely affected by the months of inac-
tivity from that date forward. There were several extension periods approved when it became evident 
local restrictions and guidelines across the Association continued to make it difficult to register students 
and conduct classes. The last and final extension of the grace period for Members who became non-
current in the Levels program on or after January 1, 2020, ends June 30th, 2022. If the Member does not 
complete the required course before June 30th, 2022, the time of inactivity (from the date of expiration 
until a completed course is realized) will be relevant and will delay advancement in the Levels Program 
accordingly. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or a case-by-case evaluation. 
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February was the month for awards as is customary 

for Chapter G. A plaque was presented to Carol 

Redd for her many years of service to the Chapter 

especially as our Poet Laureate aka, Historian. John 

Keiter was not available to receive a plaque for his 

term as Pins and Patches Coordinator. 

 

First Prize in the mileage contest went to Bob Moss 

who rode a mere 62,251 miles. In second place was 

Rick Cridlin with 14,629 miles followed closely in 

third place was Stephen Poat with 14,147 miles. The 

average rider was Jerry Williams who rode 5,180 

miles while the average was 4,739. For the second 

consecutive year, the SWAG award was won by 

Mary Eicher. She guessed 183,495 as the total miles 

for all participants while the actual was 185,813. 

 

First prize in the Attendance category went to Rick 

Cridlin who attended 52 events. Chuck Norris was in 

second place with 46 events. Kim Pommier and 

Charlie Hobbs tied for third place by attending 44 

events each. There was a total of 69 events for 

2021. 
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This year a COY raffle was started to support the 

COY program. We will be selling tickets to win a new 

22 inch Blackstone Griddle, which will be given away 

at The Blast. The winner need not be present to win 

and, Rick Cridlin will personally deliver the Griddle 

to the winner if you are on your bike or cannot take 

it home from The Blast.  

 

I will have raffle tickets with me at our gathering 

and events leading up to the raffle. Tickets are $2.00 

each.   

 

 

Social Secretary 

Chapter G would like to wish a very Happy Birthday and a 
Happy Anniversary to our members who are celebrating in 
the month of March. 
 
If you have a birthday or anniversary in March that I have 
missed, please contact me so I can update my roster. 
 

Birthdays 
  

03/04 Bob O’Banion     
03/05 Pete Heiss 
03/10  Kim Pommier  
03/13 Joe Rogers  
03/16 Rick Artmayer   
03/20 Ron Friend    
03/23 Charlie Hobbs 
03/24 Deward Brake  
03/31 Kim Artmayer   
 

Anniversaries 
 

03/26/70  Tom & Charlotte Hall   
03/30/85  Ray & Kathy Conrad   
03/31/73  Joe & Mary Rogers 
 
If you have any information that needs to be passed 
on to your Chapter G family, please contact me at:  
social@chapterg.org or phone me at (859) 534-1018. 
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Hello fellow Goldwing riders and co-riders. Hope you are enjoying all 4 seasons in one week.  Snow and 

ice (Winter), followed by warm temperatures and rain (Spring), warmer temperatures (Summer) and 

beautiful sunsets (Fall). But soon we will be able to get out there and ride. And we have plenty of rides 

planned for your enjoyment. 

 

February’s dinner ride was a Chili/Soup/Dessert and Games Potluck Dinner. Thank you to Gary and Dar-

lene Heil for use of their neighborhood clubhouse.  We had 5 different soups and chili and numerous des-

serts. Everything was delicious and thank you to all who cooked and baked and contributed to this event. 

Everyone brought their favorite game and most of us played. The main event was The Battle of the Sexes 

and the women won.  There were a couple of controversial calls (on both sides) but we are all still married 

and friends. This I think will be an annual event as it is a lot of fun and usually falls on or near Valentines 

Day which makes it impossible to get into many restaurants. Please consider joining us next year. 

 

With Spring around the corner, we have planned many adventures. Please check on the website all the 

riding events we have going. In March, we have a dinner ride planned on March 12. We will be going 

bowling at Strike and Spare (the old Superbowl) and on to dinner at Harmon’s Barbeque. You can come 

and bowl or just go to dinner or do both.  It will be a good time.  Then some of our members are taking a 

trip to Texas.  There is a Girls’ Weekend scheduled for March 19th with a Chapter visit squeezed in be-

tween the fun. At the end of the month on March 26th there is a class on how the GWRRA works called 

GWRRA 101.  I’m sure there will be sign up sheets at the gathering on March 1st. And Ice Cream rides start 

the first Wednesday in April!! Woohoo!! 

 

Looking down the road but fast approaching is Spring Fling in Pigeon Forge. Please get your reservations 

in as soon as possible. Information is on the website and we will be happy to talk to you about it at the 

meeting. In May, there is a trip planned to Athens Ohio to ride the Windy 9. In October we have planned a 

trip to the Amish Country in Millersburg/Berlin, Ohio. We have reserved rooms but October is their busi-

est times so sign up and get your reservations made as soon as possible please. We promise this to be a 

fun weekend with rides and shopping and amazing food. 

 

Thank you for participating in the events we plan. We look forward to riding with you all soon. 
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March 2022 
• 1st— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Social 6:30pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 12th—Dinner Ride – Lets Go Bowling first (details 
to follow). Then dinner at Harmon’s Barbecue, 
3481 Valley Plaza Parkway, Ft. Wright, KY (off KY 
371, Orphanage Rd.) Eat at 5:30pm. If you don’t 
want to bowl, come socialize with us or just join us 
for dinner.  Please be sure to sign up. 

• 13th—Day Light Savings time change Spring For-
ward. 

• 17th—St. Patrick’s Day 
• 19th—Donita’s Girls Night Out Chapter Visits — 

The plan is to visit Chapter C in Lexington on the 
19th than travel to Chapter K, Henderson. More 
details to follow. 

• 20th  - First day of Spring 
• 26th— GWRRA 101 Workshop—More details to 

follow. This explains how GWRRA works. 
• 29th— Coordinators meetings — LaRosa's Florence 
 

April 2022 
Ice cream rides begin the first Wednesday of April and 
continue every Wednesday thru the summer. On April 
6, 13, 20 and 27—we will leave the Heritage Bank 
(8751 US 42, Union) at 7pm sharp. Ice cream rides are 
always looking for someone willing to take the lead. 
Rides need to be approx. 1 hour and ending at a favor-
ite ice cream location. 
• 5th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Social 6:30pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 6th — Ice Cream Ride — Ride begin, weather per-
mitting. 

• 9th  — Dinner Ride — Valle Escondido Mexican Grill 
Union, 8863 US-42, Union, KY 41091. Time TBD. 

• 17th— EASTER SUNDAY 

• 23rd — Tech Day — 10am –3pm. Meet at Ron Harp-
ers & Charlie Thornton’s. 116/120 N Main St., Wal-
ton, KY. Club providing meat. Please bring a side 
dish or dessert. Signup at meeting. 

• 26th— Coordinator Meeting— LaRosa's Florence. 
• 28th — Tennessee GWRRA Spring Fling—Thursday 

April 28th—Saturday 30th. Ramsey Hotel and Con-
vention Center, 3230 Parkway, Pigeon Forge, TN. 
More information at www.gwrratn.org/training-
events. 

 

May 2022 
Ice cream rides continue every Wednesday thru the 
Summer. On May 4, 11, 18 & 25. We leave the Heritage 
Bank (8751 US 42, Union) at 7pm sharp. 
• 3re— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Social 6:30pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 7th— Kentucky Derby Day 
• 8th—Mother’s Day 
• 14th—Chapter Dinner Ride — Our Best, 5728 

Smithfield Rd., Smithfield, KY. Backroad ride. Meet 
2:15pm, depart 2:30. Eat about 4:30pm. 

• 20th, 21st, returns 23rd—Athens Ohio Windy 9— 
details to follow. Awaiting pricing from hotel. 

• 28th—Day Ride—TBD 
• 30th—Tentative—Erlanger Memorial Day Pa-

rade—Meet at Hagedorn’s, 4432 Dixie Hwy at 
8:30am. Parade begins at 9a. Followed by group 
ride for anyone interested. Stopping for lunch then 
returning. 

• 31st—Coordinators Meeting—LaRosa's Florence. 

 
 

 

http://www.gwrratn.org/training-events
http://www.gwrratn.org/training-events
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to capture the 

plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the plaque.  Points are given 

at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at the KY Blast, the chapter with the 

most points, is awarded the plaque. Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 

 

Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 

Roosters, 1430 Shelbyville Road #7 

Louisville, KY 40065 

Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 

Roosts, 2640 Richmond Rd. 

Lexington, KY 40509 

Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 

American Legion Post s4 

8385 US Hwy 42 

Florence, KY 41042 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter  H—Shelbyville 

Meets the 1st Friday 

UK Extension Shelby Count Office 

1117 Frankfort Rd. 

Shelbyville, KY 40601 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 

Golden Corral 

1320 N Green St. 

Henderson, KY 42420 

Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 2nd Sunday 

Shoney’s 

1046 Executive Dr. 

Elizabethtown, KY 42701 

Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday 

Carriage House Ramada Inn 

625 James S Trimble Blvd 

Paintsville, KY 41240 

Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 

Majestic Family Restaurant 

700 S 6th St 

Mayfield, KY 42066 

Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
http://www.shelbyvillegoldwings.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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Congratulations to those who are celebrating their March 

Chapter G Anniversaries 

3/1/1987 

William & Barbara 

Conrad 

3/14/2005 

David Lewis 

3/12/2007 

Michael King 

3/16/2021 

Angie, Daniel, Suzi, 

David ,Sarah 

Poat 

3/15/2018 

John, Mary & Melissa 

Eicher 

3/15/2011 

John & Karen 

Keiter 
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 Newsletter Editor 

We still need sponsors for April, November and De-

cember. It’s only $10 per month.  The 2022 Sponsor 

Theme will be — Whatever Floats your Boat!  So, you 

can submit whatever is on your mind — Tips, trips, 

family, grandkids, kids, pets, etc. We need sponsors 

for April, November and December. 

 

If you have an item for sale that you would like to 

include in the newsletter, please send me a picture, 

price and info. 

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each 

month in the newsletter.  This acknowledgement can 

be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, 

course completed, etc.  Please send the information 

and be sure to include pictures. 

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members 

informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything you 

wish to see in the newsletter, that is currently not 

appearing, please let me know and we will take it 

into consideration.   

Hello all. I hope this finds you well and looking for-

ward to riding season. Many of you have vests or 

are thinking about getting a vest and you will cer-

tainly need pins and patches to put on your new 

vests. At the next meeting I will have boards with 

all the patches and pins I currently have in stock. If 

I do not have the patch or pin you are looking for, I 

will attempt to order it and have it for you at the 

next gathering.  

 

We also have a new person that we get our shirts 

from, and I hope to have brochures or at least pic-

tures of the shirts we have available. So, think 

about upgrading your motorcycle wardrobe with 

these new selections.  You want to look sharp 

while riding and attending our and other chapter 

gatherings.  

Looking forward to seeing all of you at our next 

gathering.   
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UPCOMING UNIVERSITY CLASSES 

• March 5th  — 1:00—5:00 pm—Medic First Aid Class. The class will be held at the First Christian Church, 

160 Lexington St., Versailles, KY 40383. Space is limited for this class.   

       Click here for Registration form: 

• March 26th —9:30  - 4:00pm —  GWRRA 101 Workshop—Will be held at the Boone County Public Li-

brary, Burlington, KY 41005.  This 9 section one day workshop presents for discussion the functions, pro-

grams, structure, policies and procedures of GWRRA. The workshop’s target audience are Team Mem-

bers, both new and established, and any Member who has an interest in knowing more about GWRRA. 

The sections include activities, small break-out groups and interaction from the participates.  

 

More information at www.gwrraky.com 

UPCOMING KY DISTRICT EVENTS 

• August 26th—28th—The Blast—Lawrenceburg, KY. More details to come. 

 

More information at www.gwrraky.com 

 

For more District information, check out the District newsletter:  Newsletters – GWRRA Kentucky District 

(gwrraky.com)  

 

http://www.gwrraky.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/MFA-Sign-Up-5Mar22.pdf
http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
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Trike Kit 
Fits 2009 Honda Valkyrie 

$1,000—Cash Only 

Contact Tom Reilly: 859-652-1484 



15  March 2022 NEWSLETTER 
  

 

 

 
 

 



16  March 2022 NEWSLETTER 
  

 

 

 



17  March 2022 NEWSLETTER 
  

 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Word Search 



 

 

 

 

 

NEXT GET-TOGETHER: Tuesday 3/1/22—American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Gather at 6:30pm. Meeting at 7pm. 

Newsletter Editor 
Mary Eicher 
3397 Blackberry Dr. 
Erlanger, KY 41018 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chapter Team Director – Randy and Kim Pommier 

 

Northern Kentucky Chapter G 

Gold Wing Riders 

Gold Wing Road Rider Association 


